
gasgovernance.enquiries@uktransco.com 
13/12/2006 10:32 
 
 
Subject: December UK Link Committee Meeting Confirmation 
 
 
Good Morning All, 
 
Thank you to all members who have responded and I am pleased to 
advise members that the December UK Link Committee meeting will go 
ahead tomorrow(14/12/06) as planned. 
 
I look forward to seeing everyone there. 
 
Regards, 
Mike 
 
Mike Berrisford 
Joint Office of Gas Transporters 
Tel: 0121 713 5003 
Website: www.gasgovernance.com 
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